
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      18 December 2013 

 

To:  Richard Lincer, Chairman 

  Cooper Union Board of Trustees 

 

From:  Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences 

 

Subject: Working Group Report 

 

The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences supports full-scholarship education at the Cooper 

Union and endorses the spirit of the Working Group Report and the intent to preserve the full-

scholarship model and the mission of the College. While we do not endorse all elements of the 

Report, we firmly believe it should give the Board reason to re-consider its earlier decision to 

reduce the scholarship for each student by half.  


